
August 21, 2025 
 
Neville Pereira 
2443 42nd Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94116 
 
Stuart Tom, Chair of the 2025 ICC Nominations Committee and 
Will Coffman, ICC Deputy General Counsel 
c/o 900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, Alabama 35213 
 
Mr. Tom and Mr. Coffman, 
 
I am submitting herewith, my intent to run for election for the 2026 ICC Board of Directors for an At-
Large seat. Accompanying this Notice of Intent, is a letter of jurisdictional support from the City of 
Salinas and a current resume. I trust that my professional experience, business and technical 
expertise, and my extensive experience with the International Code Council and its preceding 
organization, the International Conference of Building Officials, makes me a viable candidate for 
this position. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Neville Pereira, PE 


